
 

VALET PARKING PILOT PROGRAM FOR 
DOWNTOWN BEGINS FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 30 
 

In a continuing effort to improve parking in the Central Business District, the Village is partnering 
with restaurants on a pilot program to test weekend valet parking in the downtown area. 

  

During this pilot program, which will begin this Friday, November 30 and run through March, free 
valet parking will be available on Friday and Saturday evenings for patrons dining at 
participating restaurants. Those restaurants include: 

 Fire and Wine, 433 N. Main Street 
 Maize + Mash, 430 N. Main Street 
 Nobel House, 421 N. Main Street 
 Santa Fe Mexican Restaurant, 426 N. Main Street 
 Shannon's Irish Pub, 428 N. Main Street 

Access to the valet parking will be located on the south side of the railroad tracks, between 
Duane Street and Hillside Avenue. Specifically, on the west side of the street. Use of the valet 
parking is available to all visitors of the downtown area; however, a fee will apply to those not 
dining at the participating restaurants. 
  

The program is jointly funded by the Village and the five participating restaurants. An assessment will 

occur to evaluate the continuation of the program beyond March.  


